Jane Parry

From: Ruth Sanderson [

Sent: 07 September 2021 17:38
To: Planning Admin
Subject: Planning No R/2021/0728/PND

| would like to lodge my disagreement with the plan to demolish the iconic Dorman Long tower. This tower forms an
important reminder of the industry and heritage of the local area and it would be industrial vandalism of the worst
kind to destroy it. | appreciate that there are costs involved but we are losing the blast furnace as it is too costly to
maintain, there needs to be some way to maintain one monument to our steelmaking heritage.

| urge you to turn down the application to demolish the Dorman Long tower.

Ruth Sanderson



